
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

OEX EFI Inline fuel filter 

Part number: OXFF62 

Dates sold: 10/08/2023 – 15/11/2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: The fuel filter’s thread is too long, creating 
a gap when fitted and allowing fuel to leak. 

Hazard: There is a risk of a serious injury or death and/or property 
damage if fuel leaks in the presence of an ignition source and catches 
fire. 

 

1. Consumers should immediately return to their place of purchase or 
installation to have the fuel filter inspected. 

2. Consumers will be offered a free replacement of the fuel filter. 

3. Consumers who cannot return their vehicle to the place of purchase 
for inspection should contact GPC Asia Pacific. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

recalls@gpcasiapac.com 

1300 301 072 

 

Purchased from: Repco Auto Parts 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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